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13th April, 1926.

Dear Colonel Bovey,
*

Reciprocal Interchange.

At a meeting of my Committee held on 10th instant, 
reports were submitted with regard to the scheme of reciprocal 
interchange of teachers, and particularly to the work now 
being undertaken by Mr. MacOdrum and Mr. D.L. Gower.

After reviewing the work on which these two gentle­
men were engaged, it was resolved to recommend follows : -

(1) That, in view of the nature of the investigations under­
taken by Mr. MacOdrum, his studentship be extended to 
cover Session 1926-27, two Sessions being considered 
the minimum time for the effective pursuance of the 
line of study on which he is engaged, the recommend­
ation being made subject to the approval of the 
authorities of McGill University.

(2) That further reports be received on the work of Mr.
Gower at McGill University, and if it be found that 
Mr. Gower's line of study necessitates two Sessions, 
as in the case of Mr. MacOdrum, the same privilege 
be extended to Mr. Gower as to Mr. MacOdrum.

X
I shall be glad to learn whether you would be 

agreeable to the continuance of Mr. MacOdrum's studies for 
another Session at Glas gov/, and whether also you consider 
that Mr. Gower ought to have a second year with you at 
McGill University.

The emoluments to be paid to both would be the 
same for Session 1926-27 as for the present Session, viz., 
£250, but there would be no necessity for the payment of a 
further sum of £50 for travelling expenses.

Will /
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